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You are invited to our:
Spring Concert 
“A Night at the Movies”
May 3rd & 4th 2023
When:  May 3rd - Divisions 1-8
         May 4th - Divisions 9-20
	Where:
	Lakewood Elementary

	Time:
	6:30 – 7:30


2 tickets per family
A great deal of effort goes into these events, so we ask 
that you please stay until the end of the show to be respectful 
to all our performers.  
